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The Tellico Village POA 1is and has been overcharging for water which is now up to
approximately 225%. It is my request that you intercede and stop this gouging. 5 years ago the
minimum charge was $55 monthly even with no water usage. Now it’s 159.82 as of the
previous month. I live alone and don’t water my lawn. My house in Florida with the same
usage 1s $11-13 per month. Please help. I can’t afford it.

Thank you for your consideration,

Michael Berenbaum





